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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held a Board Meeting on August 5th 2022 via a Virtual Communication Platform. 

Meeting Highlights: 

 The Board received an Operations Update from the Executive Director.

 The Board approved a Revised Privacy and Security Form.

 The Board received an Updated Key Messages document.

Upcoming Board Meeting will be held on November 16th and January 25th.  If you are interested in 

attending, please inform Lyss Goegan-Myers, Executive Assistant: lmyers@onecaresupport.ca.  

For further information on highlights, please contact Kathy Scanlon, Executive Director: 

kscanlon@onecaresupport.ca 

mailto:lmyers@onecaresupport.ca
mailto:kscanlon@onecaresupport.ca



